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It 1s with great pleasure to send greetings for this year’s
Shen Yun.

This world-class production brilliantly celebrates classical

Chinese dance and music, captivating audiences while
showcasing the richness of history.

I am deeply grateful to the talented performers who have
once again brought this vibrant heritage to Alberta, and to

the dedicated organizers who ensure Shen Yun’s
resounding success.

My heartfelt wishes for an extraordinary event, may these
performances bring peace, happiness, and joy.
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SHUVALOY MAJUMDAR MP
Member of Parliament for Calgary Heritage




